
‭Good afternoon Greyhound families,‬
‭Our Junior Co-Ed Flag Rugby team recently placed 3rd‬
‭Place in the DSBN Tournament! This past week we also‬
‭welcomed Fano Sora for a French Cultural music‬

‭presentation and our Grade 2 students visited the Kirby Street park.‬

‭Monday October 23‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Girls/Boys Volleyball Game (Postponed)‬

‭Tuesday October 24‬

‭Wednesday October 25‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Girls/Boys Volleyball vs STV @ Garrison (BOYS first)‬
‭●‬ ‭Artshine‬

‭Thursday October 26‬
‭●‬ ‭Stand UP Committee Meeting‬

‭Friday October 27‬
‭●‬ ‭Pizza Day‬

‭Dates to Remember:‬
‭OCTOBER 30, NOVEMBER 2-3 (Dental Screening: Grades JK, SK, 2, 4, 7 and 8)‬
‭OCTOBER 31: Dance-A-Thon / Halloween‬
‭NOVEMBER 1 PIC Conference AND Grade 8 Day @ GFESS‬

‭Book Fair: November 17-November 23‬

‭Once again, we are looking for wonderful parent/adult volunteers to help out‬
‭during the Book Fair. If you are available for a full day, half day, single or multiple‬
‭days during the Book Fair and would like to help out, please contact Mrs.‬
‭McAlpine directly at lisa.mcalpine@dsbn.org‬



‭Halloween AND Dance-A-Thon‬

‭Parent Council will be hosting a Dance-A-Thon fundraiser on OCTOBER 31. Treats‬
‭will be available for purchase. Thus, we are asking families to not send treats with‬
‭their student(s) to distribute.‬

‭More details to follow next week!‬

‭Students can choose to wear a costume, wear orange/black or just come as a‬
‭regular day! There is NO pressure to dress up. If your student(s) is choosing to‬
‭wear a costume, please have them wear it to school in the morning.‬

‭DSBN Google Accounts / 3‬‭rd‬ ‭Party Apps‬

‭Google is making changes on Monday, October 23‬‭that‬‭may impact student‬
‭account access to third-party applications (e.g. video games, retail accounts,‬
‭etc.). The change does not affect access to applications approved for use in‬
‭the classroom (e.g., D2L, Google Drive).‬

‭However, although it is not recommended, sometimes students create accounts‬
‭for non-school-related web and mobile applications with their DSBN account‬
‭(username@students.dsbn.org). ‬

‭If the application has not been approved for‬
‭academic use, students will see this‬
‭message:‬

‭Clicking the “Request Access” link will not fix‬
‭the problem, however, if students log into‬
‭their personal applications before Monday,‬
‭October 23‬‭rd‬ ‭and update their account with‬
‭a personal email address (e.g., gmail,‬
‭hotmail), their access and user data should‬
‭not be impacted.‬


